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Group 3 News – Term 3 Week 2 
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Term 3 already!!!  Welcome back everyone!  We especially welcome our newest members of Group 3 – 
Jayden, Fitch, Fifi, Ali and their families.  We extend our welcome to new Kinma Primary families.  

 

A bit of an administrative newsletter this week… 

 

This term is our individual parent/teacher meetings.  We are giving a whole afternoon/night session 
timetable a trial. The date will be Monday 15th August. There are some time slots still available.  Please 
come and see Katie or Michelle to make a time or discuss alternative arrangements. 

   

Our Group 3 parent meeting and discussion of overview will be next Wednesday, 10th August at 3pm. 

 

If you have any knitting needles that you no longer require, we would be happy to have them.  

 

Davidson High School Counsellor and Co-ordinator has invited any year 6 students who are attending 
or may like to visit on Wednesday 17th August during  the day.  Michelle will take the children .   

 

Some photos of children making, creating, drawing their holiday experiences and practicing an 
Indigenous Readers’ Theatre script “Why Platypus is Special”.   

 

Keep warm! 

 

Love Katie and Michelle xx 
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August 3rd   Julie, Karen & Claire 
August 10th Rachel & Renee D 
August 17th  
August 24th Preschool 
August 31st Gemma, Neil & Alex  
Sep 7th  
Sep 14th  Sam, Sam, Georgie & Stephany 
Sep 21st  Liz & Sally G 

 
 
If you have any questions or want to contribute  

please email me at hayleyjl@tpg.com.au or call 0435 145 486.   
 
Thanks,  
Hayley Lewis (Turiee’s mum) 

 

 

Snack attack is a flat $5 regardless of what bits your child is having, and we 

are no longer serving juice. Parents making Snack Attack - please put out 

water for the kids to drink. 

 

 

Some examples of successful meals have 
included Chicken wings/ drumsticks and salad, 
tacos, nachos, pasta dishes, pizza, sushi, quiche, 
fruit and yoghurt, baked apples with 
cream/yoghurt, natural ice blocks… and much 
more.  

All expenses for ingredients are reimbursable. 
  

  

 

Snack Attack has been a part of Kinma for a very long time...and how wonderful for the children to have their 

parents come in and fill the air with a good home-cooked meal. There have been some amazing foods and 

traditional goodies that parents have become loved and famous for.  

There are 72 children in the Primary and 28 in Preschool, approx. 10 adults on Wednesdays. 

We have 18 gluten-free, 17 dairy-free children, and 8 vegetarians. If your child is any or all of these 3, please let 

me know. 

Usually we have 2-3 parents that come in on a Wednesday and one makes the Main and the other Dessert...or 

you do it all together on the day. It is a great way to meet and get to know the parents of Kinma and spend the 

day with the children. 

Like everything at Kinma it is a very relaxed easy day. There are not many rules, all we ask is for it not to be too 

junky and offer vegetarian, dairy-free and gluten-free options.  

The kids really enjoy Snack attack, and it's great when we can make Snack Attack happen every week. Below are 

the dates for Term 2 Snack Attack. 

PLEASE REMEMBER – We do not use nuts or nut products anywhere at Kinma. 
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